SAYREVILLE PLANNEN ' A
MINUTES OF February 5, 2020

The r@gukar mee‘nng of the Sayreville Planning Board was called to order by Robert Davis,
Chauman and opened with a salute to the flag. The meeting was being Q@ndttotaet in aw@rdance
with the Qp@n Public Meeting Law P.L. 1975, c231, Public Law, f@?ﬁ '

Members @i‘" the Pla,mung Board present were: Mr. D’Addx 'Caﬁncﬂman:b-alina, Mr. Dav
Kelly, Mr. Macagnone, Ms. O

ry, Ms. Ochenge, Ms. Patel Ms. Pawiowsk:; Mr. &wﬂh, and
Chmrman T;ghe

i

Present Were: Mx Comel} Engmeer

AT THIS TIME, THE MEETING WAS OPENED:

Chairman Davis asked the Planning Board Secretary if the board meeting was being
conducted under the Sunshine Law and if all publications were notified, the secretary had
stated, yes.

Chairman Davis read execution session resolution, Councilman Dalina made the motion,
Mr. D’Addio seconded. Motion carried.

Mr. D’ Addio made a motion to go back into public session, Councilman Dalina seconded.
Motion carried.

Ochenge, Ms__.. Patel, M. Pawlows.lu, Mr. Swnlh, Mr. Tlghe and Chau‘man Davis.
NO: n/a
ASTAIN: n/a

Mr. D’Addio made the motion to nominate Matthew Giacobbe, Esq. from Cleary,
Giacobbe, Alfieri, Jacobs, LL.C, Councilman Dalina seconded.

YES: Mr. D’Addio, Councilman Dalina, Mr. Kelly, Mr. Macagnone, Ms. O’Leary, Ms.
Ochenge, Ms. Patel, Ms. Pawlowski, Mr. Sivilli, Mr. Tighe and Chairman Davis.

NO: n/a

ASTAIN: n/a
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Chairman Davis requested Mr. Fowler to join the board. He thanked all members and is
looking forward to working with everyone.

MEMORIALIZATION OF RESOLUTION:

n/a

ACCEPTANCE OF MINUTES:

Chairman Davis requested a motion to accept the minutes of January 8, 2020. Mr., Tighe
made the motion, seconded Councilman Dalina. Motion earried.

SITE PLANS/SUBDIVISION HEARINGS:

None

OLD BUSINESS/NEW BUSINESS/ADMINISTRATION MATTERS:

Our next hearing is on February 19", Camelot at Main Street is the scheduled application.
The professionals will provide a report prior to the meeting.

Public portion was opened and closed.
Councilman Dalina made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Ms. O'Leary.
Respectfully submitted,

Beth Magnani
Planning Board Secretary
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